
From: Jeffery M. Erickson <jeff@faitco.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 1:25 PM 
To: Hulsey, Hera N - DNR <hera.hulsey@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Re: Continuing Obligations Letter - Cap Replacement required 

Good Afternoon Hera! 

On the east side of the building we plan to sawcut and remove all of the 
damaged and worn asphalt.  We will then furnish and install with the 
appropriate amount of crushed stone for finished grading.  We will then compact 
the base.  We will then grade and shape to ensure the new asphalt matches 
surrounding elevations.  We will then machine lay the hot mix of asphalt to a 
compacted thickness of 3".  We will apply a tack coat between each lift to 
prevent delamination and shoving.  Please let me know if any additional detail is 
necessary. 

Have a great day! 

Jeffery 

2624928692 
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